
CITY OF UKIAH 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

Ukiah Civic Center 
300 Seminary Ave.  
Ukiah, CA 95482 

August 28, 2024 

NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following meeting and public hearing of 
the Planning Commission of the City of Ukiah on August 28, 2024, which was duly 
noticed in the Ukiah Daily Journal for August 28, 2024, was continued to Wednesday, 
September 11, 2024, at 6:00 p.m.:  

Recommendation to the City Council for a rezone of the subject parcel from 
Medium Density Residential – Planned Development (R-2: PD) to Medium 
Density Residential (R-2); and approval of a Minor Subdivision resulting in 
two (2) parcels at 960-979 Marlene Street; (APNs 003-100-24 - 003-100-437); 
File No. #24-9277.   

I, Kristine Lawler, City Clerk, do hereby swear and affirm that the above “Notice 
of Continuance of Public Hearing” was duly posted on the bulletin board outside of City 
Hall and the Council Chambers on August 29, 2024. 

Signed: 

________________________________ 
Kristine Lawler, CMC, CPMC 


